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WILMINGTON, November 7, 2023 – Mark Felger, co-chair of Cozen O’Connor’s Bankruptcy,

Insolvency & Restructuring Practice, has been named a fellow of the American College of Bankruptcy.

This distinction recognizes outstanding bankruptcy professionals for their achievements in the field,

contributions to upholding justice, and dedication to public service.

The selection process for fellows begins with the consideration of proposed candidates by a Circuit

Admissions Council for each federal judicial circuit. Each Circuit Admissions Council then

recommends the nomination of fellows to the Board of Regents. Felger’s nomination was approved by

the Board of Regents on October 11, 2023.

Felger has a broad commercial practice, focusing on the areas of Chapter 11 reorganization and

general insolvency law. He has represented all constituencies in corporate restructurings and

insolvencies both in and out of Chapter 11. Mark’s practice also includes counseling debtors through

non-judicial restructurings and Chapter 11 proceedings, advising unsecured creditors’ committees in

Chapter 11 proceedings and representing trustees in complex Chapter 7 cases.

About Cozen O’Connor

Established in 1970, Cozen O’Connor has over 925 attorneys who help clients manage risk and make

better business decisions. The firm counsels clients on their most sophisticated legal matters in all

areas of the law, including litigation, corporate, and regulatory law. Representing a broad array of

leading global corporations and middle-market companies, Cozen O’Connor serves its clients’ needs

through 33 offices across two continents.
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